Changes to ASTRO PU and STAR PU weightings
ASTRO PU and STAR PU weightings have been revised by the Health and Social Care Information Centre.  ASTRO (09) PU and STAR (09) PU weightings have been updated to the ASTRO (13) PU and STAR (13) PU versions. 
The Information Services Portal will reflect these changes at the end of February 2014, when the system is updated with Quarter to Dec 2013 data. Comparators which utilise ASTRO PU or STAR PU weightings will therefore changes.  Reports will now default to using the STAR (13) PU values for all time periods (where applicable), with the option of selecting the previous STAR (09) PU weightings (where applicable). 
The revised values will be available via the HSCIC website from the middle of February at  http://www.hscic.gov.uk/prescribing/measures
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